
GVSA board meeting minutes – April 8, 2013 
Present:  Josh Sheldon, Ken Lovell, Sue Crabtree, Jake Harmon, Lawrence Murray, John 
Corbett, Tim Scarpino, Jim Cisler
Guests: Randy Eaton, Kim Jachim, Robin Barnes, Russ Leech, Juan Toledo, Derek Dufendach
Meeting called to order by Josh Sheldon at 6:05pm
Previous meeting minutes approved.

Officers Reports:
Ken Lovell: Ken brought up a concern about NW Screaming Eagles working with other GVSA 
clubs.

President’s report:  
John not in attendance.

Administrator’s report:  
Nothing presented.

RESPECT:
Tabled as Jack was not in attendance.

New business:  
TASC presented some challenges they faced with “reschedules”.  The discussion was about the 
issues that come up after initial schedules are released.  Some discussion was on;
- Self scheduling for all teams
- A process where GVSA gets involved if two clubs can not find a resolution
- Extending the season
- Number of dates a team is allowed to block out

The issue will be tabled until the next meeting.

River City Rascals presented the attached form on behalf of their club.  Their application will be 
discussed at the May meeting.

Aguilas presented their application for re-entry into GVSA.  Their application will be discussed at 
the May meeting.

Tournaments/Friendlies were discussed.  John Corbett brought up the issue of referees when 
there are multiple events on one weekend.

Intra Club transfer window – tabled until the May meting.

Meeting adjourned at 7:55pm
Next meeting May 6th, 2013 at 8:30pm at MVP Spot (32nd St.)
Timely Submitted, 
Josh Sheldon, Secretary


